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Funding Commitment for Flagstone Health Precinct

e If re-elected, the Miles Labor Government will begin planning for a mixed-use
health precinct at Flagstone

e The precinct will have a health and wellness focus with opportunities to deliver
ambulatory care and outpatient services, such as child health and community
health

e Our commitment of $500,000 for a Business Case will determine health service
mix, site selection and opportunities to co-locate other agency services within the
mixed-use health precinct at Flagstone.

State Member for Jordan, Charis Mullen has pledged $500,000 to begin the planning for
a new Mixed-Use Health Precinct in Flagstone.

With the Greater Flagstone region growing, there is an opportunity to provide early and
needed health services for the Flagstone community.

A new Health Precinct in Flagstone could provide opportunities to deliver an ambulatory
care / urgent care clinic as well as a range of allied health and community health
services.

Children’s Health Queensland currently supports a Child Health Clinic in Flagstone and
Flagstone State School has been funded for a Health Practitioner support position
through the Miles Government’s $502 million ‘Putting Queensland Kids First’ Strategy.

The Business Case to be completed in 2025 would determine the health service mix,
finalise site selection and consider opportunities to co-locate other government agency
services within the mixed-use health precinct in Flagstone.

Quotes attributable to Charis Mullen MP, State Member for Jordan

“Growing communities like Flagstone deserve health care closer to home, especially for
young families and our older residents.

If re-elected, the Miles Government would begin planning a new Flagstone Mixed-Use
Health Precinct.

“A commitment of $500,000 would see a Business Case completed in 2025 to confirm
the health services required in consultation with the local community, securing a suitable
location within the Flagstone Town Centre and exploring the potential for other
government agencies to co-locate within the Health Mixed Use Precinct.

“This is an important commitment in planning and progressing health services for the
growing Greater Flagstone community, that will ultimately see 140,000 residents in the
region over the next 20 years.
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